Nov. 25, 2019

Dear Parents,

Our class has the opportunity to attend Connections to the Peoples program on Dec. 17, 2019
at the Fort Heritage Precinct in Fort Saskatchewan. This program complements the Grade Four
Social Studies program.

Connections to the Peoples is a one-day, three session, Grade 4 program that examines the
lifestyles of the earliest peoples working and residing in what eventually became known as

Alberta.

The bus will leave Madonna school at 9:00 and return at 3:00.

Program Cost: 13.00 per student
Bussing: $11.00

Total: $23.00

The cost is based on full class participation. This field trip cost will be included in the Field Trip Fee for
the second term that you will pay on PowerSchool in January. ( We were on a waiting list for this location
and are very excited that the students will have this learning opportunity.).

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me. Thank you for your continued support!

Miss Kendra Podoborozny
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***T need 6 parents to join us as volunteer supervisors. Please indicate below if you are
able to volunteer and I will contact you.

Yes, I would like to volunteer for this field trip!



Name:




